
Hi there,  
 
I am sending this email because I support HB 2563. I have a very close friend who’s family member has 
been diagnosed with Krabbe and I’ve seen the way that it has affected her entire family. I am in strong 
support of Krabbe being added to the Newborn Screening in Oregon. I think this would be of great value. 
Please consider this. 
 
Thank you,  
Makayla Dozier 
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